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Submission on Inquiry into Anti-Discrimination Amendment (Complaint Handling) Bill 2020 

 

April 2010 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My family of four write to give our strong support to Senator Mark Latham’s above 

mentioned bill which speaks up for many quiet Australians.  The bill gives a much needed 

protection for any Australian to freely express religious point of view.  

Enough is enough that there have been so many cases of injustice in recent years, notably 

against Israel Folau, and against many more conservative citizens who are not well-known. 

These victims were relentlessly made to face huge financial hardship through legal 

proceedings and risked loss of livelihood. 

We believe a democratic country as we are should not allow a Thought Police like the state-

funded NSW Anti-Discrimination Board to empower certain activists to financially destroy 

dissidents by taking them to the courts.   True freedom of expression is a fundamental 

human right and should be respected and protected. 

We respectfully urge the government to support Senator Latham’s Bill.  Thank You. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 




